Graham James Primary Academy
January 2025
Dear Parents,

Re: World Book Day – Thursday 6th March 2025

As part of World Book Day celebrations, Graham James Primary Academy are putting together a timetable of fun filled book-based activities that will last the whole week.  

On Thursday 6th March, we are inviting the whole school, pupils and staff, to dress up as their favourite ‘book’ character.  Please feel free to be as imaginative as you can.

The PTA will be organising a Costume Swap rail which will be outside the office window leading up to the 6th March so please take a look and also feel free to donate any costumes that no longer fit your child. 

Also, from Wednesday 26th February the Travelling Book Fair will be in school from 3.15pm to 4.00pm and will also be open after school on Thursday 27th February and Friday 28th February at the same times.  

A reminder of these events will be sent out in February and there will also be a £1.00 book token attached to celebrate World Book Day. 

Yours sincerely,
Petra Back
Head Teacher


